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Tuesday 6th June 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 5 will be going to Kidzania. This will take place on Friday 23rd June 2023 to complement our 

topic learning about Micro society.  

 

We will be leaving school at approximately 9:30am and will be travelling via the Underground. 

 

To enable the children to make the most of this trip, we will be returning to school no later than 

4.00pm. 

 

The children will need a packed lunch on that day. Any drinks you provide should be in a 

container that will not leak. Please do not provide any glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets as part 

of your child’s packed lunch. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch, please 

indicate this on the trip form on scopay. 

 

Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the trip. The children should wear full 

school uniform including dark footwear.  They should also wear a waterproof coat in case of 

bad weather. 

 

The children have their FAB monies that will be used to pay for some of the trip. The remaining 

cost that need to be paid is £5.00 per child and should be paid by Friday 17th June 2023. 

  

Please log into you scopay account to confirm that you are content for your child/ren to 

participate in this trip and to indicate whether your child/ren require a school packed lunch. 

Also please ensure that payment for the trip is paid on scopay. 

 

 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Miss Hendricks and Miss Fahey 

Year 5 Class teachers         

 


